
Having trouble viewing this email? Click here

 
Happy Thanksgiving from the Building Our Future Committee!

 

  
 
 
"Twenty years from now, you'll be more disappointed by the things you didn't do, than by the
things you did do. So throw off the bowlines! Sail away from the safe harbor. Catch the trade
winds in your sails. Explore, dream, and discover."
                                                                                                -Mark Twain
 
What's next?

On November 17, 2013, WUU's overwhelmingly approved moving ahead with plans to
complete Phase One (Exploratory) of the Building Our Future Timeline. The next step will
be to raise the necessary funding to hire an architect to do the preliminary work which
involves providing design options and estimated costs. It's estimated that $30,000 will be
needed to hire the architect, and later, to hire the UUA consultant to do the financial
feasibility study.

At the same time, the BOF committee is planning the architect selection process. This
involves creating a list of potential architects, drafting the Request for Proposals (RFP),
and reporting to the WUU Board.

How can I help?

You and your family can be a part of this exciting process! Contributions to the "Next Steps
Fund" are a way of showing your support and involvement in this exciting next step.

Contributions may be sent to the church office or given to Les Solomon.Checks should be
made out to Williamsburg Unitarian Universalists, with "Next Steps Fund" in the memo line.

What's Next?--Building Our Future Newsletter Issue #24 11/26/13 https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?age...

1 of 3 11/26/2013 12:03 PM



Cash contributions should be designated, "Next Steps Fund."

Over $21,000 has been pledged/received to date.

Get involved. We will need the assistance and involvement of everyone at WUU to ensure
that our enhanced facilities support our congregation's mission.

Stay informed. Read the weekly BOF Newsletter (email and online at www.wuu.org), check
the weekly Spiral and the monthly WUU Newsletter. Talk to a member of the BOF
committee: Les Solomon, chair, Roger Guernsey, Linda Lane-Hamilton, Dave Neiman,
Donna Stanford, Kurt Williamson.    
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IT HAPPENS ONCE A GENERATION OR TWO:  AFFIRMING & ENABLING OUR VISION, BUILDING OUR FUTURE

Forward this email

This email was sent to office@wuu.org by office@wuu.org |  
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy.

Williamsburg Unitarian Universalists | 3051 Ironbound ROad | Williamsburg | VA | 23185

What's Next?--Building Our Future Newsletter Issue #24 11/26/13 https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?age...

3 of 3 11/26/2013 12:03 PM


